Dear Sir,

| write regarding the above Planning Application.

Our home is a few doors away from 1 Tobin Close. We regard this Planning Application



as being very positive and both a creative and imaginative use of the space available. As
such it has our full support.

Regards,

John & Margaret Edwards
8 Tobin Close

London

NW3 3DY




